Dear Parents/Guardians,

As a fun culminating activity for Language Arts, Miss Guckin's 4th grade class will
present the play, “Blame it on the Wolf” on
Friday May 1§k at 10320 aAmM .
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We ask that you arrive at approximately 15 in order to be
seated and ready for the play. If you are bringing other children, please be
advised that they need to be under close supervision at all times and we ask
that if they are disrupting the play to please take them outside the performance
area. Unfortunately, siblings that are in other classes in the building will not be
able to attend. We will then have a chance to “"Meet the Cast/Crew" with
refreshments and snacks.

We hope that everyone will be able to attend this exciting event. If you plan on
taking your child home after the play, please sign them out at the front desk.
Also, at the bottom of this letter is a form that needs to be filled out and returned.
This form will provide me with number of people that will be attending in order to
have the correct number of seats and also enough refreshments for everyone. |If
you are interested in providing something for the event, please fill out the

botftom form with that information. Thank you for everyone's continued support
and we look forward to seeing everyone for the show!

Sincerely,

Miss Guckin and her fourth grade class ©

Student's Name:

Number of people attending the play:

Are you interested in providing a snack/refreshment? yes no

If yes, please list what you plan on bringing (ex: cups, juice, cupcakes, etc.):

Nofte: Please remember all food items must be pre-packaged. Thank you!




